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                      March 18, 2019 
 

 Information Letter no. 08-2019 

 
 
Dear Member Federations,  
 
I am very pleased to inform you that we are starting to collect applications concerning 
organisation of the European Championships in all age categories for 2021 and 
subsequent years.  
 
For this purpose, we have prepared a new version of application form, which should 
be duly completed and send back to the General Secretariat.  
 
According to point 6 of the application form, I have prepared two attachments that 
should be delivered to the EFC after EFC Congress decision entrusting the organisation 
of a European Championship to your country.  
 
For your convenience I have already attached those two attachments in xls files so that 
you can get acquainted with them before submitting your application. 
 
If you want Congress to become familiar with your offer this year, please submit the 
form to the General Secretariat as soon as possible.  

 
We encourage everyone to submit your offers. 
 

      Best regards, 
 
 
 

 
…………………………… 

           Jacek SŁUPSKI   
         Secretary General  

In attachment: 
 

- “Application form” 
- “Budget” 
- “Action plan” 
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